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Report to the Meeting of the Members’ Council

8 May 2012

Report on Health and Social Care Act 2012


For: Information


Attached is a report considered by the Board of Directors at its meeting on 25 April 2012.  The report highlights some of the key components of the Health and Social Care Act 2012 and identified implications for the Trust.

Many of the Act’s provisions relate to Governors and the Members’ Council.

Recommendation

The Members’ Council is asked to note the report and consider what actions should be taken to prepare the Council and Trust for the implementation of the Act’s provisions.

Author and Title: 		Justinian Habner, Trust Secretary
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